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V I S ION

Every learner is inspired and
supported to be a confident, 

innovative, and dynamic
thinker who will shape a new

and better world for the future.

MISS ION

Our learning community is
committed to providing high
quality learning experiences

that will empower students to
pursue personal passions and
ambitious goals through self-

efficacy, innovation, and
perseverance.



THE  PR INC I PAL 'S  MESSAGE
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Dear Blazer Families, 
                        As we approach Thanksgiving, I want to express my gratitude to each of you.  I am thankful for
our school family, the love, and care for our Blazers and the ability to lean on each other.  I remain grateful
for the opportunity to serve and our school community to connect and grow.  Our strong connections are
the foundation of our shared vision where every learner at our school is inspired and supported to be a
confident, innovative, and dynamic thinker who will shape a new and better world for the future. During
presentations from community members for the Great American Teach-in, it was evident that Blazers were
inspired to explore new ideas and ambitious goals. Thank you, parents, guardians, and community
members who took time out of their busy schedules, to share their expertise with our Blazers.

I am beyond proud of the remarkable commitment to learning demonstrated by our Blazers and supported
by our faculty, staff and families.  As we head into the week-long break for Blazers, I want to encourage all
our students to take a few minutes to select activities from the Thanksgiving Bingo Challenge.  There are a
variety of options on the Bingo Board to help students continue learning as they choose.  
This month, we focused on Collaborative as our Blazer Trait of the Month.  In addition to various classroom
lessons that highlighted the importance of being collaborative, Blazers worked alongside student council
and PTA to organize the Food Drive to contribute to those in our community who are in need.  It is
true that looking beyond our own needs and helping other is a fulfilling experience.  It has been truly
rewarding to see Blazers sharing how proud they are to make a difference in the community.  We are
grateful to all our families for sending donations for the food drive.  

In December, we will focus on what it means to be Humanitarian as our Blazer Trait of the month.  Here is
how we define it.  

HUMANITARIAN: We believe we can change the world! We investigate and analyze complex world issues,
generate supportive arguments from multiple perspectives to create awareness and inspire change.

I want to encourage parents and guardians to inspire and support our children in thinking of ways to inspire
change through service and acts of kindness.  

This Thanksgiving, I am reminded of how important it is to stay connected with family and friends and,
ensure self-care.  I hope your time with family and friends is revitalizing.  I wish each of you a restful,
healthy, and safe Thanksgiving break.

Go Blazers!!

Hema Adhia



Our commitment to excellence continues this
month as we move to another Blazer Trait: 

According to our Blazer Traits, Collaborative asks the
following of each Blazer: We listen carefully and
respond thoughtfully to multiple perspectives
from individuals and groups while effectively

expressing our own ideas. Developing a shared
vision, we strive to create unity to achieve our

collective goals. Each day, we call for our Blazers to
demonstrate this character trait and use it to propel

their success. Please review this trait with your
student and continue to support us at home.
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BLAZER  TRA I T  OF  THE  MONTH

We are excited to announce that Elisa Nelson Elementary School has
been recognized as a winner of the myOn Fall Reading Challenge!

Thank you all for your participation in the Books & Ballots events and
for your commitment to leading our Blazers to win this challenge!

 COLLABORATIVE



The library is up and running for student checkout!
if you have any books that have not been returned from last school

year, please do so ASAP.
 

Students may read books online as well through Sora, Follett, and MyOn.
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NEWS

If your child is a face-to-face leaner, and
you checked out a school computer it is
time to return those computers!

Computer and chargers may be returned
in the car line or the front office. 

TECHNOLOGY  RETURN

Thank you! Ms. Martin

If you are currently a my PCS online
learner and are returning after the first
quarter, computers may be brought into
school and returned to the child's
classroom teacher. 

martinrac@pcsb.org



Fitness Education continues to work on Fitness. 
Per district guidelines, we are still very limited
on equipment usage. The students are working
very hard and we are very proud of them.  We
are preparing for our Fitness Gram test which
includes pacer run, push up and sit up test.   
 Some activities we have worked on include
locomotor skills, noodle tag, no hands kickball,
elimination, jump rope, obstacle course, frisbee
golf, throwing and kicking.  We continue to
emphasize good sportsmanship and teamwork.
 
Next quarter we will gradually incorporate more
equipment into our lessons.  The students have
done a tremendous job social distancing. 

Be Great!
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PE  NEWS

Ms. Rosenburg & Mr. Hemburger



We miss our volunteers!!  While we are unable to have
parent volunteers on campus, at the moment, I would
love for you to be ready when we are allowed to
welcome you back.  If you are already a registered
volunteer, please be sure to log in and reactivate your
account.  If you have not had a chance to register as a
Level 1 volunteer, please do!  We would like all parents 

 and families that come on campus to have a Level 1 security clearance.  It is easy and FREE to
get this clearance. 

Please register here:  https://asd.pcsb.org/schoolwiresforms/volunteer/
Level 2 clearance can be obtained after signing up for Level 1 and having your fingerprints done
at one of the approved vendors.  Please feel free to contact Kelly Reiser with any questions.  
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The Great American Teach In (GATI) is scheduled for November 18.  Everything is
virtual this year so there will be live virtual sessions in the classrooms and/or pre-
recorded sessions to share.  This is a great opportunity to reach beyond normal

borders and schedule speakers across the country.  

Please sign up here https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?
id=BZM8c9c5GkaGb_3ye_PH_6Gn7O9PPpFGiLvCVVkl75JUNThaTjFVVEVJS0tBO

DRJU0VWQlpQSlpFWC4u

A  MESSAGE  FROM  THE  FRONT  OFF I CE
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WHAT 'S  FOR

LUNCH ?
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SCHOOL  CHALLENEGES  AND  ACT IV I T I E S

THANKSG IV ING  BREAK  CHALLENGE

ARE YOU UP TO THIS BINGO CHALLENGE?

WE HAVE CONFIDENCE THAT YOU ARE !

COMPLETE AS MANY LEARNING ACTIVITIES AS YOU CAN OVER THE

THANKSGIVING BREAK .

 RETURN THE BINGO CHALLENGE CARD AND EVIDENCE TO YOUR TEACHER . 

BINGO BOARDS ON ARE THE FOLLOWING PAGES

This is a challenge that students will
be working on in class!














